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From: IEEE 802

To:
Director, ITU-R

Title: Liaison to ITU-R regarding status of the 275-3000GHz frequency band

Dear Chairman,
Recently several IEEE 802 Working Groups  have become aware of a difference in interpretation between documents released by the ITU (international Telecommunication Union) and those of the IARU (International Amateur Radio Union), relating to the proposed TeraHertz spectrum allocation by the ITU/WRC prior to the WRC-2007 meeting.
We have noted in the report of the International Amateur Radio Unions’ 2007 conference, “Interim meeting of the IARU Region 1”, VHF/UHF Microwave Committee, held in Vienna 2007, pages 3 - 8. that states that frequencies “above 275GHz … should be avoided by active radio communication services”.

IEEE 802 requests that the ITU-R clarify the status of the 275-3000GHz frequency band based on the results of WRC-2007.

We would appreciate a response to this request prior to our 11th-16st May 2008 IEEE 802 wireless interim meeting.
Please contact the undersigned with any questions. 

Best Regards,

Abstract
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